
 Weber School 
 District 

 Purchasing 

 Memo 
 To:  Superintendent Gina Buttars, Weber School District  Board of Education 

 From:  Stacy Rountree, Principal of Midland Elementary  and Purchasing 

 CC:  Robert Petersen, Dax Teuscher 

 Date:  7/8/2022 

 Re:  Midland Elementary School Playground 

 WSD Board Members, 

 Midland Elementary School has been saving for a new playground by doing fundraisers 
 over the past three years and saved approximately $50,000 coupled with a RAMP Grant 
 of $102,423.00 and is now seeking Board approval to purchase a new playground. 

 There are currently two structures, one which has been in place for over 25 years and 
 needs replacement. The other structure is not appropriate for the students in our preschool 
 and will be made ADA accessible for access for all students. We are adding an additional 
 structure for the older students which will be an agility playground.  This new structure is 
 necessary for successful play and movement for our students as well as the community. 
 Please see the attached bid.  Other bids have been obtained from vendors on State 
 Contract as well. 

 Thank you for your consideration of this acquisition.  District procedures and safety 
 requirements will be followed. If I can provide you with further clarification or answers 
 to questions, please contact me at 801-452-5403.   Alternatively, you can reach me on my 
 cell phone at 801-725-3802. 

 Best Regards, 
 Stacy Rountree 
 Principal 
 Midland Elementary School 


